
 

 

 

 Circular No (26) for 2019  

On supporting  & following up preparation of Emiratization plans 

in the Federal Government 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.  

 

Pursuant to the Cabinet Resolution No (34/10) for 2019 endorsing Emiratization 

mechanisms in the Federal Government; further to the Authority’s circular No 

(21) for 2019 on the same subject; in order to enable the ministries and federal 

entities to oversee the implementation of the aforementioned Cabinet 

Resolution, and based on the results of first orientation workshop held in 

November 2019; 

 

The Authority would like to thank you all for attending the orientation workshop 

and your efforts to ensure proper implementation of the decisions made 

regarding this issue. We are also pleased to inform you that preparation for 

another workshop are underway to assist the ministries and federal entities in 

preparing Emiratization plans according to the provisions of the Cabinet 

Resolution No (34/10) for 2019, Item 2): 

 

Second: Concerning Specialist Jobs 

“Advise federal entities to develop Emiratization plans (5 - 10 years) for 

specialist and technical jobs. The plan shall be sent to the Federal Authority for 

Government Human Resources, for submission to the Cabinet within two 

months from the date this Resolution is published.” 

This workshop is aimed at providing support with regard to identification of 

targeted jobs in accordance with the specified time frame for each category, and 

as per the following schedules: 

 

Date Time Venue 

Tuesday, Dec. 10, 2019  10:00- 01:00 St. Regis Hotel, Abu Dhabi- Host Hall  



 

 

Wednesday, Dec. 011, 2019 10:00- 01:00 FAHR HQ Dubai, 1st Floor- Ma’arif Hall 

 

You are therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit 

from training and development and HR department staff at your entity 

to attend the event at the time determined above and send your 

nominations not later than December 09, 2019.  
 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,                          Issued on: Dec. 08, 2019 

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

 

  
  

For coordination please contact:  

 

- Amna Al Abdooli, Executive- HR Planning 

Tel: 04- 231 90 93               Email: aaladool@fahr.gov.ae 

 

- Sharifa Al Bishr, Chief Executive- HR Planning 

Tel: 04- 231 90 46               Email: AALAmiri@fahr.gov.ae  


